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CHRISTMAS FAYRE –  FRIDAY 24th NOVEMBER 2017 from 7-9pm 
 

Please put the date into your diaries!  The PSA is working feverishly towards the Christmas Fayre. We have 
already booked a number of craft stalls and the pupils will soon be busy organising their own stalls. Our 
Christmas Fayre provides the perfect opportunity for you to shop for Christmas without the problems of parking 
and crowds, plus you will be able to purchase some more unusual gifts from the craft stalls. 

 
However, your support is needed to provide manpower; as ever we need willing volunteers to help with setting 
up in the afternoon of the 24th or maybe you are able to help us by running a stall in the evening or packing 
away tables and tidying up at the end of the evening. 

 
We would appreciate donations for our tombolas; bottles of drink, ‘as new’ gifts, toiletries, children’s gifts, toys 
etc. In addition we would like some cakes to sell with refreshments or decorated cakes for the cake 
competition (details will follow); raffle prizes or gifts for the auction or anything else you would like to donate. 
Cakes for the competition can be brought to Reception before11am on the day of the Fayre; other cakes can 
be dropped off any time that day. All other donations can be delivered to Reception in the week leading up to 
the Fayre. 

 
Please complete and return the form below either to  PSA@piggottschool.org , or via your son or 
daughter’s tutor. If you are helping to set up or are helping on a stall we will contact you closer to the date to 
let you know a time slot. 

 
All profits from the Christmas Fayre will be donated to the school. Please help us to start this new academic 
year with a fantastic Christmas event. 

 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you at the Fayre. 

On behalf of the Piggott School Association 

 …………………………………………………………………………………………  
 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE –  FRIDAY 24th NOVEMBER 2017 from 7-9PM 
 

PUPILS NAME: TUTOR GROUP: 
 

PARENT/GUARDIAN’S NAME: 
 

TELEPHONE NUMBER: EMAIL ADDRESS: 
 

� I am willing to help with preparations before the Fayre 
� I am willing to help on a stall 
� I am willing to help with clearing up after the Fayre 
� I would like to book a craft stall (£15) 
� I will sponsor a stall (minimum £10) 
� I will donate a raffle prize 
� I will donate an item for the ‘not-so-silent’ auction 
� I will donate bottles for the tombola stall 
� I will donate tombola items 
� I will donate a cake 
� I am willing to be contacted for help with future fundraising events 
� I would like to be on the P.S.A. mailing list and find out more about the work of the P.S.A 

 
Please tick above if you can help in any capacity. You can email your reply to the PSA at 
PSA@piggottschool.org or return this slip via your child’s tutor. Please email for more information. 
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